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Y5&6 Golf Event 

Dear Parent/carer of invited pupils  

Your child has been selected to represent Team Acorns in a Golf event on Thursday 27th June. The competition 

will be held at The Ellesmere Port Golf Club and is scheduled to start at 1pm and be finished by 

approximately 3pm. School staff will transport the children there by car and will remain with the pupils 

throughout the event. The children will eat lunch before they depart for the event and arrive back at school for 

their usual end of day routine. 

Please provide a water bottle for your child so that we can ensure they stay hydrated. 

Your child will be provided with a Team Acorns kit. All pupils will need suitable footwear. 

Please sign and return the slip below so that we can confirm your child’s participation. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Painter 

Physical Education Subject Leader 

 

 

I give permission for __________________________________________________________________ 

to attend the Y5&6 Golf Competition on Thursday 27th June 

 

I give permission for my child to travel by staff car 

 

 

 

Signed ___________________________________________________ (parent/carer)              

 

We are a Rights Respecting School with No Outsiders 

Article 31: Children have the right to relax, play and to join in a wide range of leisure activities. 

 


